
All donations should be dropped off in the designated box in the 
Missions Corner in the Commons. 

Please follow us on Twitter 
@FUMCCONWAY. 

 

Birthdays This Week 
 

July 17:  Heather Johnson, Emily Watts, Ross Edwards 

July 18:  Linda Wolfe, Charles Hucks,  

July 19:  Mike Thomas, Michelle Worley 

July 20:  Jimmy Ward, Eleanor McIntyre 

July 21:  Collin Hucks 

July 22:  Jimmy Hammond 

July 23:  Kieran Gawith 

SUMMER WORSHIP SCHEDULE 
  

Sunday School @ 9:30  
Worship @ 10:30 

  
 

For the months of  
JULY and AUGUST!    

Have you ever wondered what United Methodistôs believe or 

how our church was formed?   Do you know who our Bishop is?   

Join Rev. Kyle in the Senior Room of the Family 

Life Center to learn more about The United 

Methodist Church.  We will meet each Sunday 

during July to  explore different aspect of our 

church from history and  beliefs to mission and 

service.    Questions...contact Rev. Kyle at 

kyle.randle@fumcconway.org * Donôt worry if you canôt come each 

week, join us as you are able.  

Space for each week is limited,  
so enroll early! 

Enrollment Flyers are located at the Narthex, Commons  
and Bell Tower Entrances. 

 

Camp/Weekly sessions will include a variety of playful, fun and 
creative activities (both indoor and outdoor) such as arts and 
crafts, music, nature walks, parachute play, story-time, cooking, 
free play, imaginative games, projects (and more) that enhance the 
ñweekly themeò allowing all children to connect to learning in a 
whole new way! 
 

All children (except 2 year olds) must be potty trained.  Campers 
should wear good play sneakers and sunscreen everyday to camp 
and any extra items (such as those needed for the water themed 
camps) as directed.  Please contact tim.whitten@fumcconway.org 
or 251-269-8179 with any questions.  

The Hut Bible Class Broadcast 
has changed radio stations. 

 
Sundays at 9:30 a.m. 
WRNN  99.5 FM 

Prayer Concerns 

Assisted Living/Rehab Facilities: MedStar:  Bob Sherry, 

Agape: Mary Hucks, Brookdale: Bobbie Davis; Conway 

Manor: Edith Lewis; Martinez, GA: Helen Wakefield;  

Mt. Prospect, IL: Faye Perrault 

At Home: Tommy Jordan, Irby Koon, Myron and Maxine 

Dunn, Eugenia Benton, Sylvia Avant, Betty Folks, Betty Jo 

Huggins, Mary T. Foxworth, Gwen Mishoe, Irene Calhoun, Ruth 

Thomas, Ted Boyd. 

Churches Assisting People (CAP) 
 

¦ Peanut Butter 
¦ Jelly  
¦ Rice 
¦ Grits 
¦ Pasta and Sauce  
¦ Shelf Stable Milk 

 
CAP serves the needy in Conway.   

Please leave donations in the Mission Corner in the Commons.  

Fall Registration  
is underway for ages 2-4.  
Forms are available online 
and in the Church Office.  

Enroll early! 

Josh Jackson who resides at 309 
Country Club Dr., Conway 29526  
 

Connie Laskay who resides at 309 
Ridge Point Drive Conway 29526  



First View  

 This is a publication of First United Methodist Church 
1001 Fifth Avenue, Conway, SC  29526 

Please visit our website:  www.fumcconway.org 

Serving Next Sunday, July 24 

Altar Guild:   Lynn Hammond, Amy Hickman, Betty Huggins,   

 Glenda Sweet, Kimberley Wright  

Acolytes and Crucifer: Collin Hucks, Ben Chanaca,  

 Nathan Nelson 

Counting Committee: (Sunday) Jack McCutcheon, Blake 

Hewitt (Monday) Sallie Goldfinch, Sarah Staub  

Trustee Duty:  Janet Martin, Ben Yenicek 

Bus Duty:  David Jordan  

Sound Technicians:  Lee Hickman, Charles Hucks  

Ushers: Phil Thompson (Chairman), Danny Clonts,  

Travis Dannelly, Bo Ives, Sammy Johnson, Richard Jordan,  

Ken Senn, Frank Watts, Chris Wright 

Stewardship for the week of July 10 

Operating 5,954.00 

General Scholarship 40.00 

Pedro Mission 275.00 

Help4Kids 25.00 

WV Flood Victims 25.00 

CAP 25.00 

Music Discretionary 75.00 

Building Fund 385.00 

Capital Campaign 502.00 

Sunday School 134 
Worship 184 
 

CAP Items 181! 
Sandwiches  705! 

FUMC Staff 

Reverend Kyle Randle, Pastor  kyle.randle@fumcconway.org 

Billy Fallaw, MM, Dir. of Music & Organist  billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org 

Tim Whitten, MAR, Dir. of Christian Education tim.whitten@fumcconway.org 

Cathy Estridge, Ministry Assistant  office@fumcconway.org 

Danny Clonts, Accountant   danny.clonts@fumcconway.org 

Gayle Fanshaw, Nursery Attendant.   polywog_2815@yahoo.com 

Robin Goff, Nursery Attendant  tig892002@yahoo.com 

James Graham, Sexton 

HANDBELL CAMP GRADES 4-8 
AUGUST 1-4 
10:00-NOON  

HANDBELL ROOM 

Next Sunday, July 24 

Immediately Following Worship  

Fellowship Hall  

 

Join us as we celebrate the Whittenõs ministry 
with First UMC and bid them farewell as they 

prepare for their new ministry in Alabama. 

 

Let us share warms hugs and fellowship! 

We will miss them all!  

We wish to express our appreciation to Billy, 
Kyle and other members of our church 
family for the visits, calls, cards and  
prayers during Tomôs hospitalization. Love, 
Margaret, Tom and Elizabeth Jordan. 

Contact Billy Fallaw via billy.fallaw@fumcconway.org 

Spreading playground mulch and pine straw. 
Pruning and outdoor clean up.  


